
 

 

Our Ref:  LCO/KHU/Yr7TE22 
 
Date:  17th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 7 Tutor Evening Thursday 3rd November 2022 
 
We are delighted to welcome you to meet the Year 7 Pastoral Team.  Our Year 7 Tutor Evening will be 
held on Thursday 3rd November 2022 from 6.30pm to 8.00pm.  
 
There will be a short presentation in the Hall from Mr Knowles and Mrs Cory, starting at 6.30pm, followed 
by the opportunity to meet your child’s Form Tutor. 
 
The Tutors will be in the following rooms: 
 
7SBR Maths 1  
7RKI Maths 3  
7NDU Maths 5 
7MKE Maths 2 
7BFA Maths 4 
7MYE Maths 6 
 
This is a unique chance to meet the KS3 Team and ask any questions or raise concerns you may have, as 
well as finding out what we have been up to in Year 7 over the past few weeks. 
 
There will be another Parents Evening organised later in the academic year to discuss your child’s progress 
with their subject teachers. 
 
Please follow this link to confirm your attendance at this event.  
 
Yours faithfully 

                                    
Mr Laurence Knowles      Mrs Lou Cory 
Assistant Headteacher & Pastoral Lead   Head of Year 7 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/N487MwfELN

